
 
 

 

Welcome Scott and Mandy! 
 

 We would like to welcome our newest Financial 
Planner, Scott Gomsak, MBA and his Practice Manager, 
Mandy Stotler, to the Academy Financial Inc. team! The 
duo will be working out of our Columbia office location 
and are eager to hit the ground running as they transition. 
Scott has over 23 years of experience in the financial 
planning industry and Mandy has worked alongside him 
for 5 years. We are very excited for the new addition that 
will only increase the talents and abilities of the Academy 
Financial, Inc. team. 


